20965 Victory Rd
Stark, KS. 66775
620-432-1202

February 4, 2013
Senators of the Agriculture Commiitee:

RE: 8B 57 Kansas Pet Animal Act

I have been licensed as an animal breeder for 9 years. I live in Stark, Kansas and have
12 dogs. My parents also had a professional breeding kennel, | also work with a kennel, for 10 years. I do it becanse I love dogs. Tam a
member of the Kansas Pet Professionals,

I can understand a 25% or 50% increase in fees, but I need o adamantly testify against the proposed caps suggested by the Agriculture
Depariment, .

Lalso believe that a late fae of $100 is sufficient. It does NOT nieed to be $100 per month,
Ifa person is late, they can not sell any animals until they once again renew their license, They can pay the $100 late fee at that time.

Speaking of fees, I need You to remember this is a premises inspection, One premises, is one fee, 47-1721 {f) needs 1o be reinstated into the
law,

Ibelieve the Governor should make the appointments to the Advisory Board.
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